
 

  
 Procurement Department 
 150 Greenwich Street 
 4 World Trade Center, 21st Floor 
 New York, NY 10007 
  

 

 

July 5, 2018 

 
 

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR THE PERFORMANCE OF EXPERT 

PROFESSIONAL RESILIENCE AND SUSTAINABLE DESIGN 

SERVICES (BUILDINGS) AS REQUESTED ON A “CALL-IN” BASIS 

DURING 2019-2022 (RFP# 53303) - ADDENDUM #1 
 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

The Port Authority of New York and New Jersey hereby amends the subject Request for 

Proposals (RFP), dated June 28, 2018, as follows:  

Please note:  

In Section IV. Additional Information, the following language has been added: 

The Port Authority embraces a workplace where the values of diversity and inclusion 

support varying perspectives and backgrounds to produce a richer environment.   

The Port Authority expects all our consultants, contractors and vendors, to demonstrate a 

similar commitment, and undertake every effort to ensure their project teams represent 

the diverse makeup of the communities in and around the Port District.   

 

The due date for this RFP remains July 19, 2018 at 2:00 P.M. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Nicole Kuruszko at nkuruszko@panynj.gov  

Sincerely, 

 

David Gutiérrez, CPPO  

Assistant Director 

Procurement Department 
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